
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MAY 14, 2007 

REQUEST FOR STAFF ATTENDANCE  
 

Recommendation 

Councillor Shefman respectfully requests that Parks and By-law staff attend a community meeting 
being held on June 5, 2007 at 7:00 p.m. at Garnet A. Williams Community Centre to receive 
resident input regarding the feasibility of future upgrades and enhanced safety measures for 
Heatherton Park and Breakey Parkette Park located in Ward 5.  
 
Economic Impact 
 
N/A  
 
Communication Plan 
 
N/A 
 
Background – Analysis and Options 
 
The above-mentioned meeting will allow local residents to discuss any concerns with staff in the 
company of the local Councillor.  
 
Purpose  
 
To obtain further input from local residents on the current and future status of the above 
mentioned local community park.  
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council. 
 
Regional Implications 
 
none 
 
Conclusion 
 
It is appropriate for staff to be aware of the views of local residents in respect to neighbourhood 
issues. 

Attachments 

none 

Report prepared by: 

Debi Traub, Council Executive Assistant 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Councillor Alan Shefman 


